


The Board of Assessors reviewed the September 2019 Motor Vehicle & Trailer Excise
Abatement Report. The Assessing Department Assistant processed 12 abatements totaling
$550.84. A motion to accept and sign the report was made by Clerk Bresnahan, seconded by
Chairman Kilcommins and approved by a vote of 2-0.

Old Business:

There were no issues of old business.

New Business:

There were no issues of new business.

The next Board of Assessors will be scheduled for November 20, 2019 at 2:00pm.

A motion to adjourn at 3:38pm was made by Clerk Bresnahan, seconded by Chairman
Kilcommins and approved by a vote of 2-0.

Respectfully submitted,

Clerk jag



